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Natural England discussed with National Highways on 28th May 2021 the issue of Air Quality impacts and relevant sensitive receptors 
within the South Pennine Moors Special Areas of Conservation and the Peak District Moors Special Protection Area and determined from 
the submitted traffic modelling data that the proposal would not lead to significant increases that could lead to likely significant effects on 
the two European sites.  
 
Natural England are therefore satisfied with the conclusions within Document 5.3 Habitat Regulations Assessment Screening Report  
page 22 to 32 that mitigation is not required to address the potential for likely significant effects on the two European sites and that there 
is no requirement to go through to Stage 2 of the HRA Process. 
 
 
 

 




